Office of the Prime Minister

Prime Minister

Minister for National Security and Intelligence
Minister for Child Poverty Reduction
Minister Responsible for Ministerial Services

Associate Minister for Arts, Culture and Heritage

Chuck Schooner
fyi-request-18025-c375f7fa@requests.fyi.org.nz

27 JAN 2022 Ref: PMO 2021-389

Dear Chuck Schooner
Official Information Act request relating to forecast of lockdowns and wedding

Thank you for your Official Information Act 1982 (the Act) request, received on 21 December
2021. You requested:

“‘Please provide any communications with forecast dates for restrictions/lock downs in
the New Year Suspect it will be after your wedding but please provide the
communications that document when restrictions/lock downs will occur Expect the
paper work has already been done Also can you confirm

- will masks be required for the wedding guests or just the peasants/workers

- will there be any NWO/freemasonry or llluminati symbolism part of the celebrations”

The part of your request regarding communications relating to forecast dates for restrictions
and lockdowns in 2022 is refused pursuant to section 18(e) of the Act as the information
requested does not exist.

We are declining the remainder of your request as the information you have requested is not
considered official information under the Act.

You have the right to ask the Ombudsman to investigate and review my decision under
section 28(3) of the Act.
Yours sincerely
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Raj Nahna
Chief of Staff
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